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Dr Mark Robinson

6 October 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Praising Stars Reports and Parents’ Evenings

As you will be aware, we provide regular updates on student progress and effort throughout the academic year,
in our Praising Stars reporting cycles.

Key Stage 3 students will receive three reports throughout the year and students in Key Stage 4 will receive
five reports over the course of the academic year.

Students in each year group will receive reports at the following times throughout the academic year:

Year 7 - PS2 (reports issued w/b 18.12.23), PS4 (reports issued w/b 18.03.24), PS6 (reports issued w/b
15.07.24)

Year 8 - PS2 (reports issued w/b 18.12.23), PS4 (reports issued w/b 18.03.24), PSé (reports issued w/b
15.07.24)

Year 9 - PS2 (reports issued w/b 18.12.23), PS4 (reports issued w/b 18.03.24), PS6 (reports issued w/b
15.07.24)

Year 10 - PS2 (reports issued w/b 18.12.23), PS3 (reports issued w/b 5.02.24), PS4 (reports issued w/b
18.03.24), PS5 (reports issued w/b 20.05.24), PS6 (reports issued w/b 15.07.24)

Year |1 - PS| (reports issued w/b 23.10.23), PS2 (reports issued w/b 18.12.23), PS3 (reports issued w/b
5.02.24), PS4 (reports issued w/b 18.03.24), PS5 (reports issued w/b 20.05.24)

Parents’ evenings will take place in school on the following dates between 5.00 and 7.00pm:
Thursday 19 October 2023 - Year |1 Fish & Chips exam information evening
Thursday 16 November 2023 - Year 10

Thursday 18 January 2024 - Year 7

Thursday 29 February 2024 - Year | |

Thursday 18 April 2024 - Year 8 & 9

Yours faithfully,

=

Craig Young

Vice Principal
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